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<rajirl@tcnj.edu>
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Dear Brenda, Matt, Joe, and Roshni,

TCNJ requires that policies be reviewed every five years. As there are currently 20 policies that need to be reviewed
this year, Steering is looking at the policies to decide which ones require a full governance review by the committee,
and which policies do not need a full review. The following four policies (all from CAP) appear to only require minor
wording changes (see the attachments for suggested updates from Steering) and in Steering’s opinion, do not need a

full Governance review.

1. Grade Appeals Policy
2. Repeating Courses Policy
3. Retention of Student Work Policy

4. Walking at Graduation Policy (which we propose to rename as the Participating in Graduation policy)

Should any of you believe one of these policies needs a full governance review by CAP, would you please let me

know? Steering will then send CAP a charge.

Sincerely,
Tom Hagedorn
Co-chair, Steering Committee
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